
 

 

                                 NHTSA Recalls of Interest 

                                      September 19, 2016 

 

RECALL Subject : Inability to Accelerate from a Stop  

Report Receipt Date: AUG 30, 2016  

NHTSA Campaign Number: 16V628000  

Component(s): ELECTRICAL SYSTEM , POWER TRAIN  

Potential Number of Units Affected: 41,000  

              Vehicle Make                                                        Model                                                    Model Year(s) 

 HYUNDAI                                           TUCSON                                             2016 

Manufacturer: Hyundai Motor America 

SUMMARY: 

Hyundai Motor Company (Hyundai) is recalling certain model year 2016 Tucson vehicles 

manufactured May 20, 2015 through May 31, 2016 and equipped with a 7-speed EcoShift Dual 

Clutch Transmission. Certain driving conditions and high temperatures may cause the vehicle to 

not move if the accelerator pedal is pressed and released repeatedly.  

CONSEQUENCE: 

Inability to move the vehicle while in traffic may increase the risk of a crash.  

REMEDY: 

Hyundai will notify owners, and dealers will update the Dymos Transmission Control Module 

software, free of charge. The recall is expected to begin on October 28, 2016. 

 

 

 

 

http://www-odi.nhtsa.dot.gov/owners/SearchResults?refurl=email&searchType=ID&targetCategory=R&searchCriteria.nhtsa_ids=16V628


RECALL Subject : Missing Information on Label/FMVSS 213  

Report Receipt Date: NOV 13, 2015  

NHTSA Campaign Number: 15C004000  

Component(s): CHILD SEAT  

Potential Number of Units Affected: 8,240  

      Child Restraints Brand Name                     Model                                                         Production Dates 

 GRACO                                 MILESTONE                               07/09/2015 - 10/06/2015 

Manufacturer: Graco Children's Products Inc. 

SUMMARY: 

Graco Children's Products Inc. (Graco) is recalling certain Milestone child seats, model numbers 

1910130, 1923980, 1926538, and 1926539, for failing to comply with the requirements of 

Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard number 213, "Child Restraint Systems." The affected 

child seat have labels that are missing the required phrase "Secure this child restraint with the 

vehicle's child restraint anchorage system (LATCH) if available or with a vehicle belt."  

CONSEQUENCE: 

An improperly secured child seat may increase the risk of injury in the event of a crash.  

REMEDY: 

Graco will notify owners and provide them with new labels that contain all of the required 

information, free of charge. The recall is expected to begin during September 2016 

 

 

 

http://www-odi.nhtsa.dot.gov/owners/SearchResults?refurl=email&searchType=ID&targetCategory=R&searchCriteria.nhtsa_ids=15C004

